
Lee Honors College

State of the 
College
Saturday, Oct. 15, 2022
from 8-10 a.m. at 
Lee Honors College

Presentation begins at 9 a.m. with 
Lee Honors College Dean, 
Dr. Irma López

Dear alumni and friends of the Lee Honors 

College: We cordially invite you to join us on 

Saturday morning of Homecoming Weekend for 

light refreshments, tours of the building and an 

update from the dean. Please RSVP for this 

special event at wmich.edu/honors/lhc-state

Lee Honors College is home to more than 1,900 

students who are completing programs of study 

in every one of WMU’s seven academic colleges.

Lee Honors College faculty and staff strive to 

provide a welcoming, inclusive environment that 

encourages our students to pursue their passions 

through exceptional curricular and co-curricular 

opportunities. Our graduates will have the skills 

and commitment to become successful, engaged 

citizens of the world.

wmich.edu/honors      (269) 387-3230

Join us during 
Homecoming 
Weekend
Please RSVP at 

wmich.edu/honors/lhc-state

Light refreshments will be 

served. 


